

## Tuckahoe Common School District

468 Magee Street Southampton, New York 11968

Fax. 631-283-3469

Tel. 631-283-3550

SUPERINTENDENT Mrs. Linda J. Rozzi BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Theresa Grimaldi, Chairman

Robert E. Grisnik Robert L. Gerbereux

October 2, 2003

Mr. Alan J. Weiss President Marine Helicopter Squadron 361 Veterans' Association P.O. Box 429 Cutchogue, New York 11935

Dear Mr. Weiss:

The Tuckahoe Common School District supports your efforts in the restoration of a U.S. Marine Corps Vietnam era helicopter. We invite your traveling museum to travel to our district. Your project will bring to our classrooms a visual picture that will compliment classroom instruction, and reinforce the fine work of our servicemen and women. Again, we fully support your project and would enjoy participating in this educational program.

Sincerely,

Linda J. Rozzi

Superintendent